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 Held our second meeting of the year on October 19th. Still discussing potential 
changes to the charge of the committee and will do a last review at the next meeting 
scheduled for November 16th.  

 Discussed EODAC’s voice and the EEO Committee at the district and upcoming 
suggestions to the EEO plan scheduled to be discussed on November 1st.  

 Excited about this upcoming year and some of the tentative goals being finalized by 
the committee. More to come about these committee goals shortly.  

 Attendance to the committee and committee membership as a whole is quite low 
and we would like to encourage anyone who is looking to get involved in committee 
work to let us know so we can reach out and get people involved.  


